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October 22, 2014

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission

Attn: Document Control Desk

Director, Division of Security Operations

Office of Nuclear Security and Incident Response
Washington, DC 20555-0001

ANNUAL NOTIFICATION OF FOREIGN OWNERSHIP, CONTROL, OR
INFLUENCE STATUS

In accordance with Title 10 of the Code of Federal Regulations, Chapter 95.17, and
the reporting requirements commensurate with the granting of the Facility Clearance
for the Sacramento Municipal Utility District's (SMUD), SMUD is providing a status
update to the Certificate Pertaining to Foreign Interests as well as notification of
recent changes in key management personnel.

There have been no significant changes in SMUD’s operations relating to the
Certificate Pertaining to Foreign Interests on which the original Facility Clearance
was granted since the last report. In addition, there have been no changes to the
Key Management Personnel since the last report.

If you or members of your staff have cjuestions requiring additional information or
clarification, please contact me at (916) 732-4817 or by email at
einar.ronningen@smud.org.

Sincerely,

57,5

Einar T. Ronningen
Superintendent, Rancho Seco Assets
Facility Security Officer

cc: NRC Document Control Desk
RIC 1F.099
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